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September 1, 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]Susan Brown
Marketing Director
Acme Corp.
222 Main Street
New Town, NJ 55555
Dear Susan,
It was a pleasure to meet with you regarding the marketing manager position with your firm. After hearing about the new direction you are planning to take with your marketing division, especially the plans to incorporate more interactive media, I am even more confident that I would be very interested in joining your group. My background includes strong experience in social media and web development, and I have some great ideas already to help with the rebranding.
Thank you for taking the time to meet with me. I’ll be in touch later this week to follow up with you, but please don’t hesitate to contact me at your convenience with any additional questions. I look forward to speaking with you soon.
Regards,
Signature (hard copy letter)
David Smith

